
NOTICE 
TO CUSTOMERS ON AUTOMATIC WITHDRAW FROM A CHECKING ACCOUNT  
 

The company that we use to create our billing for sewer & water is 
making changes to our ACH processing.  They have partnered with 
an outside company (NCR who processes credit card payments and 
e-checks).  NCR wants to charge a fee of $2.50 for e-checks, which 
is an automatic withdraw from a checking account. 
 
The Borough wants to still offer this service free of charge.   
 
Everyone who is currently on automatic withdraw from a checking 
account will remain free of charge.  Starting with the bill due by May 
15, 2025, the only change to your bill is that it will not say Autopay 
anymore. 
It will have the amount owed where Autopay used to be.  Just 
remember that it is coming out of your accounts on the 15th of each 
month or the next banking business day if that date is a weekend or 
holiday. 
 


